
Peter Davey  - Outgoing General Secretary. 

1st August  2014. 

This is not a biographical article, if you want one, then visit 

our website and look under chorister profile for Peter’s 

biography. No, this is an article to thank this man for his 

services to the choir. Long standing General Secretary, Peter 

Davey, has decided to relinquish his role within the choir, 

and thus return to choir ranks without portfolio. His decision 

was for personal reasons and has been respected by 

everyone connected with the choir. 

Peter has been Secretary for 25 years. In that time he has 

conducted Choir affairs with a calm and trusted authority. 

He has overseen many enjoyable events involving the choir, 

enjoyable for everyone concerned because of his meticulous planning and organisational 

skills.  From organising local concerts to the nightmare of organising overseas tours, Peter 

has been at the helm, keeping the wheels well-oiled and running smoothly.  Who can forget 

the recent tour to Malta, when weeks before departure, a schedule was presented to the 

choir. Peter predicted we would arrive back at the end of the tour, at The NUM Club, at 

8.30pm. We actually arrived at 8.29 pm. 

On many heated occasions we have witnessed a self-composure while all around him are 

losing their heads. Inevitably, he has resolved a crisis with pragmatic judgment. He has 

been, and will remain, a focal point within our choir. Though he hopes for a quieter life, we 

know his opinion and knowledge will be sought after in any future adventures. Whoever 

succeeds him, they will have very big boots to fill. 

So before this article becomes unwieldy, repetitive and grovelingly sickening, we finish by 

thanking Peter and Steph for their service to our illustrious choir. From all of us, we doff our 

hats, touch our forelocks, bow down in appreciation and shout on top of our voices 

“Thank You” 

(In four part  harmony of course.) 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


